
December 20, 2024 

DOH-Miami-Dade Offices Close in 
Observance of Upcoming Holidays 
 
Contact:  
Office of Communication  
MediaDOHMiamiDade@FLHealth.gov 
 
Miami, Fla. — All Florida Department of Health offices in Miami-Dade County (DOH-Miami-
Dade) will be closed on the following dates: 
 

• Monday, December 23, 2024 
• Tuesday, December 24, 2024 
• Wednesday, December 25, 2024  
• Tuesday, December 31, 2024 
• Wednesday, January 1, 2025 

 
DOH-Miami-Dade offices will be open during regular operating hours on the following dates: 
 

• Thursday, December 26, 2024 
• Friday, December 27, 2024 
• Monday, December 30, 2024 

 
Regular office hours will resume on Thursday, January 2, 2025.  

DOH-Miami-Dade reminds residents and visitors to celebrate safely over the holiday. For 
medical emergencies that need immediate assistance, call 911.  

 

### 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 
county, and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 
Department of Health, visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
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